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Press Statement
All Media Outlets
For Immediate Release: October 6, 2021
Re: New Date and Times for Trick or Treating in Roscoe


Per newly established Ordinance establishing the last Saturday of every October as ‘Trick or Treating’ day, ‘Trick or Treating’ is planned to take place in the Village of Roscoe on Saturday October 30th, between the hours of 4:00-7:00pm. Residents who choose to participate are asked to keep their porch or yard lights on, and position themselves outside or in a doorway to signify their desire to participate. Those that elect not to participate are asked to leave all exterior lights off.   

This change of date has been adopted in the interest of our children's safety. Many of Roscoe’s residential subdivisions do not have sidewalks and include relatively narrow streets. Trick or Treating on Saturday will hopefully avoid coinciding with after-work and after-school traffic, and will not require people who work a traditional Monday-Friday schedule to rush home or miss out on the fun of handing out candy. Trick or Treating on Saturday will also allow for families to enjoy a full day of fun without worrying about school the next day.
Additionally, the Village is asking for the cooperation of all residents to follow all guidance established by the CDC and the Winnebago County Health Department for both Trick-or-Treating and Trunk-or-Treating. 

Be safe and have fun everyone.




The Village of Roscoe has established the last Saturday of every October as the official ‘Trick or Treat’ day. ‘Trick or Treating’ hours have been established from 4:00pm to 7:00 pm
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